The letter should lay out exactly what the consortium does and how it operates. Basically he wants to have some confidence that the application for permanent credentials will be approved before issuing a temporary one
INSERT LETTERHEAD

To: Senate Press Gallery, Edward V. Pesce

Re: The Media Consortium/Brian Beutler Temporary Press Pass

From: Steve Katz, Project Director, The Media Consortium

June 11, 2007

Dear Mr. Pesce,

I am writing to you to ask that you grant The Media Consortium’s Congressional Pool Reporter a temporary or daily press passes.  We are in the process of applying for a permanent press pass as well.

The Media Consortium is a network of 36 leading national independent journalism organizations in print, online, on television, and on the radio.  Consortium members individually produce journalism on a daily, weekly and monthly basis.  The goal of The Media Consortium is to collaborate together to produce vibrant, fact-based, independent journalism that educates, informs, and, in the end, engages people to act as citizens in creating the world to which we all aspire.  

The Media Consortium is a project of the Foundation for National Progress, the 501c3 entity that also publishes Mother Jones magazine.  While the FNP board of directors has ultimate fiduciary responsibility for the project, The Consortium’s ongoing activities are overseen by a coordinating committee of participating members.

Currently, The Media Consortium has 3 staff, including Steve Katz, Tracy Van Slyke and reporter Brian Beutler.  We are seeking a temporary or daily press pass for Brian Beutler, who is a Congressional pool reporter for 11 members of The Media Consortium.  Through this press pass, Brian is reporting and producing text-only stories that will be published on participating members Web sites and in their magazines.    Participating media outlets include: Mother Jones, The Nation, In These Times, The Progressive, The Washington Monthly, Ms. Magazine, AlterNet.org, ColorLines, Workers Independent News, Women’s Media Center, The Nation Institute, and Afro-Netizen.  

Please contact me at steve@themediaconsortium.com or INSERT CELL NUMBER if you have any questions.  Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Steve Katz
Project Director
The Media Consortium
www.themediaconsortium.org
skatz@themediaconsortium.com

